
 

 

 

News Release 

 

 

 

 

Update on Disclosed Matter： Notice Regarding the Approval for the Acquisition of 

 M.D.C. Holdings, Inc. at their Special Meeting of Shareholders 

 

 

April 3, 2024 - Sekisui House, Ltd. (the “Company”) has announced that the Company would acquire 

M.D.C. Holdings, Inc. (“MDC”) (the “Acquisition”) through “Notice Regarding an Acquisition of Shares of 

M.D.C. Holdings, Inc. (Inclusion in Wholly Owned Subsidiaries)” on January 18, 2024. As an update to 

the said notice, we hereby inform you that the company proposal necessary for the acquisition of MDC 

was approved at MDC’s Special meeting of shareholders held on April 2, 2024 (Denver time). 

The conclusion of the Acquisition requires approval, etc. from related agencies as well as other 

prerequisites of the merger agreement to be met. All procedures are progressing steadily, and notification 

will be released as soon as the acquisition process is complete. 

The impact of this acquisition on the Company’s consolidated business results is currently analyzing 

determined. The Company will promptly disclose relevant information if any event that is deemed 

necessary arises. 

 

  

*** *** *** 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Hiroyuki Kawabata 

Operating Officer, Head of Investor Relations Department 

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

Email: info-ir@qz.sekisuihouse.co.jp 
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